Freedom of Information Act 2000/Environmental Information Regulations 2004  
re: homes for Ukraine scheme
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:

How many cases of suspected fraud in relation to the Homes for Ukraine scheme have been reported to Leicester City Council, sorted by calendar month since the scheme's incarnation;

Answer:

9 cases of a suspected fraud; 

2x Sep 22

3x Oct 22 

2x Nov 22

1x Dec 22

1x Jan 23 

The outcomes of these reports of fraud - whether dropped, investigated, passed on to another public body etc.

The team investigated the suspected frauds and passed them onto Department of Levelling Up, Housing and Communities (as requested by them). 

The number of Homes for Ukraine sponsors who have been dropped from the programme due to suspected fraud, sorted by calendar month since the scheme's incarnation.
0
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
